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Tuesday, March 5th
6:30-7:30 p.m.
BSE Library
Guests: Mrs. Christ,  & 4th Grade
Teachers

Come eat dinner with your
family at Oklahoma Joe’s
and 20% of all sales goes

back to Blue Sage PTO!  Be
sure to mention BSE for

this awesome fundraiser!  
Carry out or dine in!

FAMILY DINNER NIGHTFAMILY DINNER NIGHT

4-8th- Read Across America Week
5th- PTO Meeting
7th- 2nd and 3rd grade music program
12th- Spring Pictures
13th- Building Battle of the Books
14th- End of 3rd quarter
15th- No School
18-22nd- Spring Break
29th- Report Cards sent home

UPCOMING EVENTSUPCOMING EVENTS PTO MEETINGPTO MEETING

TAGGTAGG

PTO BoardPTO Board
President- Jennifer Giorgis
Vice President- Shannon Hofer
Secretary- Ashley Ladd
Treasurer- Kristi Karas

Staff AppreciationStaff Appreciation

All staff received: 
Jo on the  Go
Bouquet Bar

Popcorn Snack Bar
Bagels/Fruit Breakfast

Olive Garden Lunch
Charcuterie Cup
Prizes and Gifts



for helping us

Bloom!

Save the DatesSave the Dates THANK YOU!THANK YOU!

Stay ConnectedStay Connected

 Blue Sage Elementary PTO

BlueSage_PTO

BlueSagePTO.com

BLUE SAGE SPONSORSBLUE SAGE SPONSORS

Thank you to our staff appreciation committee (Ashley
Ladd, Taylor Newman, Jennifer Giorgis, Sarah Kuecker,

Julie Richard) for all their work planning this years
event, “Thank you for helping us Bloom!”


